
 

 

 

We cordially invite you to attend a Special Session of our 

Funderland event in Limerick (Groody, Castletroy, Co. Limerick) on 

Thursday the 13th of June from 11am to 1pm. 

Please note that this special session is for children and adults with 

disabilities and it is free of charge. During this session the rides will 

be run at a slower pace and with no strobe lighting. We will ensure 

that there are sufficient stewards in attendance to assist you in any 

way and to ensure everyone has a memorable, enjoyable 

experience. Please note that free car parking is provided. 

We would appreciate if you could please confirm your attendance 

by contacting our office on (061) 419988 or email at info@funfair.ie.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Norman Bird 
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